
 
 

Parent Participation Class Policies 
Effective January 1, 2022 

 

 
Please make sure you read and understand all of these policies before registering for class.  If you have any 
questions, please contact us to clarify.  Safety is our highest priority at this time.  Thank you all very much for your 
continued support and participation in our classes and for following our new policies to keep everyone safe while 
being able to play together again. 
 

 All payments/registrations for classes must be made electronically through our website.   

 Class size will be limited to 10 children per class and will be available on a first to register online basis.   

 We have a limit of 2 parents/guardians per registered child that may attend.   

 Non-registered siblings that are under the age of 1 are permitted to attend, however, they cannot 
participate in the class and cannot use any of the equipment.  Any non-registered sibling over the ae of 1 is 
not permitted to attend.   

 Masks are required for all adults at all times.  We will also have masks available if you forget yours. 
Children age 4 and under are not required to wear masks in class, but if you prefer to have them wear one, 
that is fine too.   

 You may use 1 make up class per 6 week session.  Make up classes must be taken prior to the end of the 
session.  If you miss more than one class in a 6 week session for any reason or if you are denied entrance 
due to symptoms of COVID-19, you will forfeit those classes.   

 With your class registration, you receive 1 free open play to be used during the 6 week session.  Pre-
registration is required by calling 203-272-4386 or emailing info@whippersnappersplaygym.com.   

 
When you arrive, please do not park in front of the overhead door to the gym.  In order to increase ventilation 
during class, the overhead door in the gym will be open when the weather allows. Every time you enter for class 
you will need to answer our covid screening questions and sign in for waiver and contact tracing purposes.  You 
may then proceed to the cubbies.  After you and your child remove your shoes, you may then enter the gym for 
class.    We will be thoroughly cleaning the gym, cubbies, and bathrooms before and after every class.   
 
Food is not permitted in the gym during class.  If your child needs a snack during class, you may take them into the 
kitchen to have a quick snack and then return. We ask that parents do not remove their masks at any time. 
 
CANCELLATION POLICY 
If Whippersnapper's Play Gym closes or cancels a program due to weather, power, government restrictions or 
health reasons, a credit for the amount of the missed activity will be provided to you.  If Whippersnapper's is 
open, and you choose not to come in for any reason, your payment is non-refundable and a credit will not be 
provided.  Make ups for missed Tadpoles/Frogs classes are permitted 1 make up class per session.  Re-scheduling 
open plays or private gym rentals is not possible.We do not provide refunds for classes for any reason.  
 
Whippersnapper's Play Gym reserves the right to update or alter any of these policies at any time as state 
regulations are updated or the current environment warrants such changes. 
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